
 

 

 

 

May 1, 2014 

Via Electronic Filing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Application of Benton Ridge Telephone Company to 

Increase its BLES Rates and Related Maximum Rates 
Case No. 14-0769-TP-ZTA 

 
Attached for filing in the above-mentioned case is our Affidavit regarding the 
required customer notice that we mailed to our customers on May 1, 2014.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  Please contact me at 419-859-2144 with any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Martin L. Ellerbrock 
Office Manager 
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